
**REPLIES TO THIS EMAIL WILL NOT BE ANSWERED AS IT COMES FROM AN UNATTENDED EMAIL BOX.  
Please submit replies to the POC identified in the Policy Flash.** 
 
This is to inform you that the Department of Energy, Office of Acquisition Management has issued a new 
Policy Flash.  You may access it and previous PFs by clicking here. 
 
Acquisition Letters and Financial Assistance Letters issued with Policy Flashes are posted with them. 
They may be accessed separately by clicking http://energy.gov/management/listings/acquisition-letters 
and http://energy.gov/management/listings/active-financial-assistance-letters, respectively.  
 
To be added to future status emails, please click here: SUBSCRIBE 
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